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	Hello everyone,
It's time for the first newsletter of the year - I can’t believe how quickly the time goes. Thank you to everyone who has contributed, and I hope you all enjoy this edition.
Before you settle down to read it, can you guess who has walked the equivalent of four times round the world? And who has been out walking with an Essex sporting super star?
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Essex and Herts AGM
Earlier this month we held our (Zoom) AGM. Thank you to everyone who attended - it was so nice to see some familiar faces again. I'm pleased to announce that your Committee was re-elected and we’re looking forward to (hopefully) resuming our group activities soon
AGM  Minutes and  Officers' Reports
Financial Report 
National AGM
The national AGM will be held by video conference on Sunday 8th March at 10am.  Details and the registration form are available on the LDWA website: 
Annual General Meeting of Long Distance Walkers Association (ldwa.org.uk)
Jackie
 
 

	







image1.jpeg




